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August 21, 2015

Members of the Texas Criminal Justice Community:

This letter provides notification to the community regarding an issue of potential concern
to judges, criminal prosecutors, criminal defense lawyers, victims and defendants in the Texas
criminal justice system. The concerns involve the interpretation of DNA results where multiple
contributors may be present, commonly referred to as DNA mixture interpretation. The attached
document details the origin and scope of the concerns.

While the Commission assesses the issues described in the attached document, we
recommend any prosecutor, defendant or defense attorney with a currently pending case
involving a DNA mixture in which the results could impact the conviction consider requesting
confirmation that Combined Probability of Inclusion/Exclusion (referred to as “CPI” or “CPE”)
was calculated by the laboratory using current and proper mixture interpretation protocols. If the
laboratory is unable to confirm the use of currently accepted protocols for the results provided,
counsel should consider requesting a re-calculation of CPI/CPE.

The extent to which any closed criminal cases may require re-analysis will be a subject of
Commission review and subsequent notification to the stakeholder community.

If you have any questions regarding these issues, please contact the Commission’s
general counsel, Lynn Garcia, at 512-936-0649 or lynn.garcia@fsc.texas.gov.

Sincerely,

Vincent J .MZ. gi Maio, M

Presiding Officer



